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Raszka Shelley

From: Randy and Pam Comeleo <rottyler@peak.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 9:53 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Cc: rottyler@peak.org

Subject: Comment for HB 3515 - Bill to prevent listing of wolves

Dear Commissioners, 
 
We urge you not to support HB 3515 which would prohibit the State Fish and Wildlife Commission from including the gray 
wolf on the list of threatened or endangered species.  This action would (1) undermine the scientific integrity of the Oregon 
Endangered Species Act, (2) open the door to removing safeguards for other species and their habitats, (3) jeopardize 
the continued success of the Oregon Wolf Plan and ongoing recovery of wolves in Oregon, and (4) circumvent the 
important work that the Fish and Wildlife Commission was appointed to do. 
 
Thank-you for considering our request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pam and Randy Comeleo 
Corvallis 
 


